Kentlyn Public School

Georges River Road, Kentlyn, 2560
PO Box 5222 Minto, 2566
Phone: 4628 2455 - Fax: 4628 4365

kentlyn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Friday 19 November 2021

Dear Parent / Carer,

Canteen Update

A very big thank you to all our parent volunteers for getting our canteen up and going again. It was
not the easiest of weeks, however, I am proud to say that it went very well

All our students are very appreciative of the organisation as well as the parents and
teachers that are assisting them every morning to put their lunch orders in.

Please note that starting next week, you can order your child’s lunch by using the
original ‘lunch bag method’. (The way you used to order it)

Teachers will continue to assist students to order their lunch, and they will organise for the money
to be delivered to the canteen by a staff member.

We also heard how disappointed students were not to have the option of ordering a milkshake
and have a slurpy, so we updated our menu to include them as well, starting next week.

Milkshakes - $1.50 please remember to tell us what flavour
And
Slurpies -$1.50 please remember to tell us what flavour

Thank you for your continued support

Regards
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Ms Kavallaris
Principal

Always Our Best



